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FERTILIZER APPLICATION
NOTICE
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Dear Parent, Guardian or Staff Member,

Between Friday, May 8, 2020, and Friday, May 15, 2020 weather permitting, Mokena School
District has scheduled the following turf applications on the Mokena Public Schools MES, MIS, and
MJHS campuses.

MES and MIS @ 11244 Willowcrest Lane is a 6.5 Acre campus and will receive a premium fertilizer
& weed control application.

MJHS @ 19815 Kirkstone Way is a 10.4 Acre campus and will receive premium fertilizer & weed
control application.

Typically, these applications will not present a health concern to students and staff, and it is an
important part of maintaining our fields. However, it is the intent of Mokena Public Schools to allow
those with special sensitivities to take appropriate precautions, as determined by their parents or
guardian.

Copies of the Escalade 2 Herbicide Material Safety Data Sheets are available on the
website at www.mokenal59.org.

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Crawford, Director of Building and Grounds at 708-
342-4900 extension 4933.
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